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October 14, 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
In an attempt to proactively mitigate unsolicited calls, please note that the 
Upper Saddle River School District will be blocking all calls from 
anonymous phone numbers starting on November 1st, 2016.  We are 
making parents aware of this change so as to avoid frustration if calls to the 
office are not accepted when parents are blocking their callback numbers.  
If you currently block your number, press *82 prior to dialing any district 
phone number.  This will temporarily override any blocking preference and 
ensure that your call will be answered.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Daniel Cazes 
Executive Director of Technology 
Allendale, Ho-Ho-Kus, Northern Highlands, and Upper Saddle River School 
Districts 

 
 


